
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] RE: 1 Promenade Circle, File #: Z.22.026
Date: Monday, June 5, 2023 9:06:55 AM

From: Hannah Cardaci > 
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 3:43 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Daniela DeGasperis <Daniela.DeGasperis@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] RE: 1 Promenade Circle, File #: Z.22.026

Hello City Planner and City Clerk,

Thank you for sharing the application for approval of a proposed six story building to be erected in
the near future at 1 Promenade Circle. 

Would this be an outdoor plaza with outdoor restaurants and medical facilities?

Since there is an already indoor mall with lots of available space, why do we need an outdoor plaza?

What kind of business offices would house this facility? 

Is there a known demand for more shopping since we’ve already got outdoor plazas on Centre
Street, including Walmart and Doctors offices? 

Instead, why not create more green spaces to recreate in, instead of more and more pavement and
roads? 

Many thanks for your kind attention to what seems to be overbuilding and overcrowding of the area.
Bathurst and Clarke intersection is much too crowded already and Promenade Mall has had too
many empty stores for far too long! 

Yours In Trust, 
Hannah Cardaci 
Senior Citizen 
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